
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June, 8 2017 

 

 

 

 

Mr. C. Joe McIntosh 

Executive Director 

Tarrant County College Foundation 

1500 Houston Street 

Fort Worth, TX 

 

 

Dear Mr. McIntosh: 

 

Enclosed please find our check (#2593) in the amount of $3,000 to be designated as a 

contribution to the Dr. Larry Darlage Scholarship Fund.  Dr. Darlage had been a 

valuable member of our Rotary Club just as he was for TCCC and his interest in 

continuing to invest in students remains after his well earned retirement. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

 

Barry Smith 

Director, Metoport Rotary Charities 

METROPORT ROTARY CHARTIES 
P.O. Box #92886 

Southlake, TX  76092 

 


